
        

 

 

Computer Waste Ltd 

Unit 4 Astra Centre 

Royle Barn Road 

Rochdale 

OL11 3DT 

 

Dear Nigel & Liz,  

I just wanted to send a letter of thanks for the support you are offering the work and skills team with 
their digital library initiative. The refurbishment of our donated laptops will make a huge difference 
to residents looking to improve their digital skills and will make great strides in reducing the digital 
divide that exists across our borough. Devices are loaned or gifted to residents who cannot afford 
devices of their own. They are used to gain qualifications, connect with family and friends or 
sometimes just to watch a film or play a game. Our team offer skills support and in some cases data 
so that an individual can get online safely and confidently. Your refurbishment support allows us to 
support more residents with more devices so thank you.   

I should also thank you for the excellent TV you donated for one of our Pioneers, she is thrilled to 
receive it.  

I look forward to continuing the partnership we have developed.  

Best regards 

Vicky Burgess 
Vicky Burgess  

Work and Skills Officer RBC  

 

 

 

 

 

 


